
 

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
Happy February everyone!! 

I hope the shortest month of the year is 
filled with the most love it can!! 

GO EAGLES!!!! 
During the week of 2/6-2/11  
children can wear something 

 GREEN to help cheer on  
our Philadelphia Eagles  

WEAR RED WEEK 
AND during the week of 2/13 - 2/18  

students can wear anything  
RED to classes!! 

 

BEST OF BUCKS 
Our studio has been nominated for the  

BEST OF BUCKS!!! 
Please vote for us between 1/17 and 2/23 

and tell all your friends!!! 
 

BASKET OF CHEER 
The competition team is selling tickets for 

a Basket of Cheer. 
The Basket is worth close to $1800!!!! 

$10/ticket 
Winner will be pulled 3/11/23  

Just in time for St. Patrick’s Day! 
 

 
INCLIMENT WEATHER 

In the event of inclement weather and the 
studio needs to close, an email will be sent, 
a Facebook post will be done and there will 

be a message on our studio phone. 
 

RECITAL COSTUMES  
There is a book on the desk with all 

costumes! 
All recital costumes must be paid in full by 

April 1, 2023.  
They will be distributed AFTER  

Spring Break in April. 
 

RECITAL DATE 
The 2022/2023 Dance Action Recital  

will be 
SUNDAY JUNE 11th, 2023 

At Villa Joseph Marie High School  
More details as we get closer but please 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
 

DRESS CODE 
Please note that all female dancers MUST 

wear a leotard to EVERY CLASS 
and some classes require tights also. 

Proper dance shoes are to be worn and NO 
street shoes are allowed on the  

dance floors. 
Hair should be back and off the face. 

 

 
HEALTH AND WELLNESS 

I asked that if you, your child or anyone in 
the house is exhibiting signs and 

symptoms of a cold, flu, covid or any 
other respiratory illness, that you use your 
judgment in regards to coming to dance 

class. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 
If your child needs to miss class for any 
reason please email me to let me know.   

I like to keep the instructors informed of 
attendance in case they need to adjust 

their classes or class time.  
 If there are only 2 children in a class  

due to absences,  
the class will be decreased that week by  

10-15 minutes as per our policy.   
Also some children drive and I worry if 

they don’t come to class without 
notification. 

 

 

 
Ms. Carol 


